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Dear parents, 
 
As uniforms are now available for purchase for Grades KG to 7 (refer to Circular GLS/C/ 513-
22 for details), parents who have not yet purchased the uniforms, are requested to do the 
same at the earliest. 
 
We would like to see all our children in their complete uniforms from Monday, 25th April 
2022.  
 
Looking forward to your support and understanding in this matter. 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 

 Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر 
 Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
 Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


